
Minidoka County School District 

Approve RFP for Warehouse Freezer Box 
May 21, 2018 

 

Minidoka District Board Members, Dr. Cox, 

We published the RFP for the freezer box at the warehouse and received two 

proposals back on May 11, 2018. We had one company that withdrew their bid 

the morning on May11, 2018. 

Received RFPs; 

 $43,525.50 - BS&R Equipment 

 $46,200.00 – Bargreen Ellington Food service 

Request Approval; 

 We would recommend that BS&R Equipment be awarded the bid for the 

warehouse freezer box and installation of box. This will add space for us to 

be able to buy frozen items by the pallet which will save us money 

throughout the year. It will also allow us to empty out the existing freezer 

box so that they can be dried out and repaired. 

Thank You, 

 

Russ Taylor 

Food Service Director 


